
Dear Parents, 

Some Parents have approached us stating that the proposed fee structure may be a burden for 

them.  

There is lot of thought and compulsion that has driven us to the proposal. Thoughts which we 

would like to share with you and discuss your problems as well. 

Since this has to be done before the 1
st
 of the coming month, could we meet and have a 

discussion on Monday, March 31, 2025? 

4 P.M. Classes VIII – X of Session 2025 – 2026 

5 P.M. Classes V – VII of Session 2025 – 2026  

There will be space for only one parent per child. We are sorry that we are unable to 

accommodate everyone. 

 


